From: -

Sent: 24 August 2019 21:44

To: Planning

Ce: L
Subject: Planning Application/2019/3728/P
Dear Sirs

| write to you regarding the above mentioned planning application and am writing to you objecting to the type of
shop that it is.

| am partner in the sandwich bar Earls Endell Street directly opposite the proposed Tesco.

On a personal note a major company coming in would destroy our business, we are a small family run business. We
have young families and this would destroy 2 families and not to mention small companies that we buy from.

Not forgetting the other small independent businesses in the area. Endell Street is small and a community a Tesco
would destroy this and most of the other shop will close and then Camden council will lose more business rates
from closure of these small independent family run business.

Further on from that any proposed Tesco would have delivers and large lorries blocking the road and other
countless problems ie pollution and added traffic.

Endell Street is a small road and any lorries would create problems and pollution for residents who suffer enough
with the amount the lorries.

Your faithfully

.Endell Street



